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June 1, 1981

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

Professor & Director

Lab of Physiologic Hygeine

Univ. of Minnesota Public Health
University of Minnesota Medical School
Minneapolis, MN 55455

Dear Henry:

I am sorry I had to Teave before I had an opportunity to tell you how much I enjoyed
your talk given at the University of Central Florida. It is always a great pleasure
when I have the opportunity to hear you speak, as you have had a great impact upon

the practice of cardiology today among physicians and among ]a%? persons as well.

I was excited to Tearn that you were possibly interested in resettling in Florida in
the not to distant future. If I could be of any help, I would be most happy to do so.
I would very much like for you to let me know when you again plan to be in the area so
that possibly we could go fishing as we talked about.

Once again, it was a real pleasure to see you.

With warmest personal regards,

R. Charles Curry, Jr., M.D.
RCC/sda



